Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Chiropractic Medicine
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:
64B2-13.004
Continuing Education

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on October 20, 2021, the Board of Chiropractic Medicine, received a petition for variance or waiver filed by Louis Salvagio D.C., regarding Rule 64B2-13.004(g), F.A.C., which requires licensees to complete 40 hours of board-approved CE as a condition of biennial license renewal. Due to hardship, of COVID-19 pandemic that was experienced. Petitioner is having a difficult time finding continued education courses in EDX already approved by the Board. The Petitioner request that the Board consider accepting credits completed from Thomas Jefferson University of the 48th Annual Course in Electrodiagnostic Medicine-Virtual Meeting on January 28, 2021. Comments on this petition should be filed with the Board of Chiropractic Medicine within 14 days of publication of this notice.
A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver may be obtained by contacting: Christina McGinnis, Executive Director, Board of Chiropractic Medicine, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C07, Tallahassee, FL 32399-3257 or by electronic mail- Christina.Mcginnis@flhealth.gov.
